
I am seeking election as a delegate to the FMA. I have served in this role for three years, and as with all 

delegates in recent years am a $1000 club PAC donor. This year, I hope to serve as a member of a 

reference committee during the annual meeting. This past year I became more politically involved, 

visiting my state senator and state representative in their district offices as well as in their capitol 

offices. In addition to visiting Tallahassee on my own in November, I also attended the FSA Legislative 

Day in January. I have been on the program committee for the FSA annual meeting for several years. 

Professionally, I serve as the chief of anesthesiology and medical director of perioperative services for 

the University of Miami’s largest outpatient medical facility. 


